From: vicki fox [mailto:vickilfox@hotmail.ca]
Sent: Wednesday, July 12, 2023 11:20 AM

To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca>
Subject: Borden Carleton

We Do NOT another gas station in the area!! We currently have 2 family run business plus one more doing a
fabulous job of supplying all of our needs!!  Please listen to our community!!!  Thank you.  Vicki. Fox
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